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> > > Margo Joh nstone <margojohn@gmail.com > It I 12 I 2012 15 :22 > > >
Dear Sir/Madam,

I live in the Arbour an over 55 retirement village in Victoria StreeÇ Berry

Currently we share a driveway Pepper Farm Drive with the Bupa Old Age Home and this situation has
become intolerable due to the heavy and speeding traffic at all times of the day and night.
Quit frankly given the age of our residents its just a matter of time before the antics of the Bupa traffic
causes a death on this road.

Repeated approaches to Bupa Management have fallen on deaf ears and we are left with a problem that
could so easily be solved by giving Bupa its own entrance with only a slight modification to the current
plans.

What we propose is basically a modification incorporating the two left turn principal suggested by Mr. Gareth
Ward MP and one way streets coming onto and out of Victoria Street, i.e.

- From Victoria Street heading south to Nowra, a one way road (S0kmph) taking traffic past the Vaninni
residence (giving them access) and past Bupa (giving them access) to the highway.

- Heading from Nowra to Kiama a left hand exít at Victoria Street, Leading up to Kangaroo Valley Road
roundabouts.

- From the roundabouts a one way, single lane road along Mark Radium Park thus retaining the maximum
park area.

We really are supporting Mr Gareth Ward's idea for the road and whilst we are more than happy to talk to
you in the interest of saving time would be happy with his representation.

Many Thanks,

Margaret M. Johnstone,
6 Dianella Lane,
Berry,2535

Phone: 04IZ04 l7I7
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